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LEARNING CENTER

Full Summer Program Returns

We are excitedly looking forward to the return of our summer program, which
hosts various hands-on enrichment visitors and "in-house field trips” for all Pre-K
and School-Age students between June 27-September 2.

Just a few of the special guests we have scheduled include: Mad Science
presenting Fire and Ice!, Imagine Children’s Museum On-The-Go Robots, live
animal meet-and-greet from Animal Encounters, Kid Quest Rockets, and MORE!

In addition to these special enrichment opportunities, we are also very excited to
host both Field Day in July and our annual Summer Fest in August. More info on
these fun events coming soon!

Pre-K Graduation

Friday, June 10 2:00pm

The MELC Class of 2022 will be participating in their official graduation
ceremony on Friday, June 10, 2022! The program will begin at 2:00pm at the
New Vision Church across the street from MELC. Reception will follow from 3:00-
4:00pm at the MELC South Courtyard.

All attending families, please remember that masks will be required during the
program in the church, but may be removed for the reception.
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UPCOMING EVENTS

JUNE 3 - National
Donut Day,
Wear your

pajamas!

JUNE 10 - PreK

Graduation

JUNE 17 - Father’'s Day

Event

JUNE 24 - PreK Field
Trip to the Zoo

JUNE 27-JULY 1 -
Spirit Week

JUNE 30 - Re-enrollment begins
JULY 4 - Closed

JULY 29 - Re-enrollment Due



June 2022, Summer Newsletter

June Focus: Generosity & Service

The Christian Foundations theme for the month of June is Generosity &
Service. Students will explore what it means to be generous - not only with
things or money, but also with our time, care, and talents.

Each classroom will be choosing a service project to be completed throughout
the month. Keep an eye out for an announcement from your child's teacher
regarding what service project their classroom has committed to and how you
can help!

starr o the
month

This month we celebrate Mrs. Allysia!

Staff of the month are nominated by MELC families, fellow
staff, and the management team for going above and
beyond, displaying exemplary engagement and support to
their students and colleagues, and working to make MELC an

awesome place to work, learn, and play! e

Please Help

Summer Weather Reminders

As we (finally) start to see warmer, sunnier weather,
please remember to complete a sunscreen
authorization form and return it to your child’s teacher.
If you prefer us to use a sunscreen other than a
generic-brand SPF 50 (Equate, etc.), please provide a
bottle of sunscreen to be used for your child.
Additionally, you may choose to send a sun hat labeled
with your child's name. By licensing standards, we must
provide your child outdoor activity time each day,
unless temperatures reach 100 degrees Fahrenheit.

Pre-K Zoo Field Trip

We are happy to be kicking off the return of field trips
with a trip to the zoo for our Green Alligator and
Brown Bears classrooms on Friday, June 24!

Students will enjoy visiting the animals at the world-
renowned Woodland Park Zoo as well as lunch and
supervised play time.

A reminder for Green Alligator and Brown Bear
families that students need to arrive to MELC

no later than 8:30am in order to load the bus and
leave on time.

We are collecting
large cardboard
boxes for our
"Collector Car
Show"




